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La Porte Police scheduled to provide 

education on Child Safety-Seats and 

Seatbelt usage 

Children are indeed a precious resource, yet they often remain unable to care for many of their 

own basic needs. Therefore, in an effort to partner with Safe Kids of Greater Houston and the 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, the La Porte Police Department will team-up with 

neighboring Deer Park Police on July 15 in an effort to promote the proper securing of children in 

vehicles. 

The event will take place from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and will take place in the Walmart parking 

lot, located at 9025 Spencer Highway. 

The primary focus for police during the event will entail education on the use of seatbelts, booster 

seats and car seats. However, as an additional feature, officers will properly install the safety 

devices and show motorists how to operate the equipment first-hand. Furthermore, if any citizen 

finds themselves in need of guidance on an additional safety measure, La Porte officers report 

that they will welcome all questions. 

The Car Seat Check-up Event is for all persons who are interested and the cost is free. 

Additionally, there will also be information for individuals to receive and apply for free safety car 

seats during the event. 

For more information, contact La Porte PD Support Service Officer Roger Gonzalez at 281-471-

2141 
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